Dear [Clean-Up Crew/Individual Name],

I hope this message finds you well. On behalf of [Organization/Community Name], | would like
to extend our heartfelt thanks for your dedication and hard work during our recent clean-up
event.

Your efforts have made a significant impact, and we truly appreciate the time and energy you
invested in helping us improve our environment.

We would also like to gather your feedback on the event. Your insights are invaluable as we
strive to make future clean-ups even better. Please take a moment to share your thoughts on what
went well and any areas where you think we could improve.

Thank you once again for your incredible support and commitment to our cause. We look
forward to hearing from you!

Best regards,

[Your Name]

[Your Title]
[Organization Name]
[Contact Information]



